
Proctor Beaver Pond Committee 
Regular Meeting 

July 3, 2019 
 

6:30 pm 
 

Committee Members - Ray Beyette, Tom Hogan 
 
Others - Bruce Baccei, Tim Covey, Carrie Dougherty, Stan Wilbur  
 
Since a quorum was not present Ray Beyette canceled the formal meeting. 
 
General discussion: 

No work party this Saturday 
Clearing brush is going well  
Entrance sign – put off until more members present 
Very little trash around the picnic area 
Rutland City and Rutland South Rotary Clubs did a great job 
Get Beaver Pond listed as no gasoline motors on the State Recreation website  

 
Communications with Laura Dlugolecki, Regional Permit Analyst, Lakes and Ponds Program 
regarding complaints about trees being cut down all around the shoreline of Beaver Pond was 
discussed.  Consensus of those present to invite Laura to come to Proctor and review the work 
that has been completed. 

 


